DOUGLAS
ACADEMY
P7 OPEN
EVENING
WLED 19
NOV

PRIMARY 7 PUPILS AND
PARENTS ARE INVITED TO Douglas Academy P7 Open

ATTEND OUR OPEN Evening Wednesday 19 November

EVENING. A PRESENTATION
WILL BE DELIVERED BY
THE HEADTEACHER AND
DEPUTE HEADTEACHER AT
o:30PM AND THEN AGAIN

AT ©6:30PM. BOTH WILL BE
FOLLOWED BY SCHOOL

TOURS.

Scan the QR code OR click on
the link below to register
your attendance and select

your timeslot.

Click here to register attendance

http://www.douglas.e—-dunbarton.sch.uk



http://www.douglas.e-dunbarton.sch.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/UF04PgDfaq

